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March 26, 2013

Representative Bill Stoltz, Co-Chair

House Finance Committee

State Capitol

Juneau, AK 99801

Sent via e-mail:  representative.bill.stoltze@akleg.gov
Dear Co-Chair Stoltz,

The Alaska Trucking Association wants to be on record supporting SB27, An act establishing authority for the state to evaluate and seek primacy for administering the regulatory program for dredge and fill activities allowed to individual stte under federal law and relating to the authority.

We believe that Alaskan are more capable and better prepared to manage the dredge and fill activities in the waters and wetlands in Alaska.  We also believe that state management of the 404 program will result in better and more expeditious handling of permit requests.  

We urge your favorable consideration.  








Sincerely,
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Aves Thompson








Executive Director
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    If you got it, a truck brought it…
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